
Accessibility Statement 
 
At The Neurodivergent Therapy Space, we are committed to ensuring digital accessibility for all 
users, regardless of ability or impairment. We strive to provide an inclusive and user-friendly 
experience for everyone who visits our website. 
 
Our Commitment to Accessibility 
 
-Compliance: We aim to comply with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 AA 
standards to ensure that our website is accessible to the widest possible audience. 
   
-Continuous Improvement: We continuously review our website to enhance accessibility and 
usability, seeking feedback from users and incorporating best practices in accessibility design 
and development. 
     
- Accessibility Features: We have implemented accessibility features such as alternative text for 
images, keyboard navigation support, and clear and consistent navigation structures to 
facilitate ease of use for all users. 
 
Accessibility Features Currently Available on Our Website 
 
- Alt Text: We provide descriptive alternative text for all images to ensure that they are 
accessible to screen readers and other assistive technologies. 
   
- Keyboard Navigation: Our website is designed to be navigable using only a keyboard, allowing 
users who cannot use a mouse to access all features and content. 
   
Contact Us 
 
If you encounter any accessibility barriers on our website or have suggestions for improvement, 
please contact us at katie@sakura-therapeutic-counselling.com. We welcome your feedback 
and are committed to making the necessary changes to ensure equal access to all users. 
 
Third-Party Content 
 
While we strive to ensure accessibility on our website, we may occasionally feature third-party 
content or links to external websites that may not be fully accessible. We are not responsible 
for the accessibility of these third-party resources but encourage feedback regarding any 
accessibility issues encountered. 
 
Accessibility Statement Updates 
 
This accessibility statement may be updated periodically to reflect changes in our website or 
improvements in accessibility standards. Please revisit this page regularly for the latest 
information on our accessibility efforts. 
 



Thank you for visiting The Neurodivergent Therapy Space. We appreciate your support in our 
ongoing commitment to accessibility for all users. 


